

Dear St. John's Congregation

The School Board Committee would like to give you an update on the 23-24 school year for St. John's Classical Lutheran School.

Thank you for the continued support that you have shown for our school, and for the many people who have put countless hours into getting this school set up. Words can't express how thankful we are for all you have done.

Our school board has sent out enrollment packets in July to families at St. John's who have children that are of the eligible age to attend St. John's Classical Lutheran School. We have also worked with the District office to write up and extend contracts to our teachers.

Our three teachers have been hard at work getting ready for the school year. As of the 15th of August we have moved over some much needed desks and supplies from TLS into the lower level of the District Office. An email has also been sent out looking to set up a meeting with families and the teachers to go through what the new school year will look like.

All curriculum has arrived for the 2023-24 school year. Thank you to all who contributed to this cause.

Also all three of our teachers now have their own @stjlcms.org email set up. Prospective parents, feel free to email your teachers with any questions that you might have.

akosmicki@stjlcms.org Lead Teacher
egrass@stjlcms.org Music Teacher
bjohnson@stjlcms.org Latin and Choral Teacher

Thanks,

St. John's School Board Committee







How things started - this is what the room at the District Office looked like.







The Current View

